
 

 

The administration, faculty and staff of  

William H. Spencer High School  
would like for all parents to join us VIRTUALLY for our   

 

 

 

Annual Title I Parent Meeting & 

Open House  
 
 

 

Monday, September 28, 2020 
 
 

Title I Parent meeting begins at 5:00 pm 

Open House begins at 5:30 pm 
 

You can access the meetings above at: 

https://zoom.us/j/5057437460?pwd=c3BNc25hWERsM0c2OUJUdm50RHdUQT09 
 
 

Meet your child’s teachers and learn about course 

expectations.  
 

Instructions 

1. Parents should click on the Zoom link above for the Title I/Open House Meeting.  

2. After the Zoom meeting, click on the Families and Students portal on the Muscogee County Schools 

website (https://muscogee.k12.ga.us/) and login to Canvas with your child’s credentials or pair your 

Canvas with your child’s using the instructions below, at least 24 hours prior.   If you are not going to 

pair, secure your child’s credentials prior to the start of the meeting.  

3. Follow your child’s schedule utilizing the links provided on the landing page of each course in Canvas.   

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/5057437460?pwd=c3BNc25hWERsM0c2OUJUdm50RHdUQT09
https://muscogee.k12.ga.us/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check the school’s website for up-to-date information: http://sites.muscogee.k12.ga.us/spencer/ 

http://sites.muscogee.k12.ga.us/spencer/

